[bookmark: _GoBack]Newton Memorial Hall Committee 9th May 2019
Present: Frank, Rosemary, Judith, Ruth, Gordon, Jane, Veronica.

Apologies: June, Ian, Kate, Des and Ruth

Minutes of the previous meeting held on 14th March 2019 were agreed and signed.

Matters arising
Live and Local: 
The new programme for the year has been agreed.
Judith will continue to book the performances for the coming year.
Parish Council Documents:
Frank reported some documents remained and will need to confidentially destroyed.
New Tables:
The six newly purchased tables are now in use. One of the old tables is being used by the art group. Clifton Church may be able to make use of the remaining old table, Frank will follow this up.
War Memorial Service: 
Following the decision to hold a further War Memorial service Frank and rosemary agreed to book Ted Lyons for a service on 10th November. Frank will also try to book a bugler for the service. It was agred refreshments would also be provided so the hall will need to be booked .
Changes to the Hall:
The Parish Council will hear in June whether their request for a grant towards the works has been successful. The Parish council are still to get quotes for work to the roof.
It was agreed Frank should ask Richard Greenaway for a quote for changes to the toilet and kitchen area.
Treasurers report:
The current balance in the bank is £4868.76
Included in this balance were:
Insurance paid £600
Live and Local money paid into the bank but still to show on statement of approx. £350
Rugby Borough Council have been invoiced £425.00 

Change of name:
All financial and insurance documents to be changed to Newton Memorial Hall

Whist Tables:
The new baize has been fitted to most of the whist tables by Frank and will soon be completed.
Soldiers at the Hall:
The soldiers at the Hall are to be painted and repositioned.
Bookings:
The Hall has been booked for a Glass Fusion evening on 19th June. A small charge will be made. Jane agreed to check costs.
Any Other Business
The Parish Council have advised the Village Hall Committee that there are grants available for local groups and suggested that consideration is given to apply for any necessary equipment etc. the Committee suggested that an application be made for an overhead projector and fittings. Prices and a specification that allowed the projector to be used on all the walls were to be obtained for the next meeting.
Also suggested was having the floors sanded and resurfaced.

Date of the Next Meeting:
Thursday 11th July 2019 7::45pm in The Village Hall.
 






